January 28, 2020

Torchlight Investors, LLC and Crescent Hotels & Resorts, the owners and operators of the two golf courses and the Sheraton Hotel presented the board with this conceptual development plan for the Meadows golf course. Enclosed is the response from your board of directors. We are committed to resist any unwanted intrusion into our community and we know we have the full support of the community in that regard. Further discussion of the proposal may take place at our annual meeting on Saturday, February 15, 2020.

Bill Wanner, President

Bay Point Community Association